
My name is Skylar 
Webster. I’m 17 years 
old, and I’m a junior at 
Oakridge High School. I 
love to read and to help 
people. After high school, 
I am going to go to 
college to get my degree 
in Nursing.

In May, I plan on going on a 
week long trip with my 
school to Washington D.C. 
I wanted to go on this trip 
last school year, but I 
decided to wait. I’m really 
glad I waited because now I 
know a lot more about 
how our government 
works, and I think I will get 
more out of the 
experience because of 
that. On this trip we will 
get to see almost all of 
D.C. We get to meet 
government officials, debate 
on current issues, and we 
even get to help out at the 
DC Kitchen Homeless 
Shelter. People in high 
schools from all over the 
United States get to go on 
this trip. I believe this will 
be a really good 
experience, and I can’t wait 
to go meet new people and 
learn new things.
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